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Fellow officers and Ladies of the Household, 

 
I would like to share how excited I am to become your 

Queen, your servant.  The honor you have given me  

will not go unrecognized.  It is difficult to believe how 

quickly my time in line has gone to bring me to this  

place in my life, a place filled with apprehension and joy.  

The encouragement from each and every one of you has 

given me the confidence to succeed.  Thank you! 

 

 Queen’s Message 
 

 

Special Interest 
Articles: 

 
• Queen’s Message 

 

• Pr. Royal Message         

 

• Pr. Tirzah Message         

 

• Pr. Badoura          

 Message 

 

 

 

 

 

This will be a year filled with meetings, events, fun and fellowship.  Please 

participate as much as your other duties allow.  A calendar is included in this 

newsletter.  

 

Our first Stated Session will be held Monday, April 6, 2015, 7:00pm at Hadi 

Temple.  I will have the honor of installing the Unit Officers.  On April 14, 2015,    

I will be traveling to Princeton Nile Club where I will have another great honor, 

installation of the Officers of our Princeton Nile Club.  If you would like to attend 

please contact Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance about carpooling. 

 

Let me start by expressing that thank you to all of those who participated in the 

Installation of Officers on March 14, 2015 at the Masonic Temple.  It is a day I will 

always cherish.  Special thanks go out to the Installing Officers, Units, designated 

helpers and those who attended.  The support and love that I and the officers 

have received is immeasurable.   
 

 

 

Our first Ceremonial will be held on Wednesday, August 19, 2015, 6:30pm at Hadi 

Temple 2nd floor.  Your attendance and support is appreciated as the more active we 

are as a temple extends to our new members as encouragement for them to also 

become active.   

 

The 99th Annual Supreme Session in Albuquerque, NM will be held on June 10-14, 

2015.  I hope that many of you will be able to attend. 

 

Our Supreme Queen visitation will be held on November 18, 2015, 7:00pm at the 

Masonic Temple with a banquet preceding.   

 
Our Sick and Distress committee is once again being chaired by our Princess 

Chaplain Sharon Harbison.  Sharon has four additional committee members this 

year.  Please contact Pr. Sharon, anyone on the committee, myself or an Isis Temple 

officer if you know of a sickness or distress report. 
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Queen’s Message, continued 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Greetings Ladies, 
 

I am so thankful for Spring, for new life and promise for the future!  What a beautiful installation!  I 

thank each of you for trusting me to continue on this journey. It is hard to believe how quickly a year can fly by 

and all the more reason to breathe in each moment. Even the tough times require presence of mind, persistence, 

tenacity, and a deep cleansing breath or two (or five). I am filled with gratitude at the support you, my sisters, 

shower upon me. We truly are so fortunate to have such a tight knit group; a group who is ready to listen, to 

share, and to take one another’s burdens for a moment. I thank you in advance for once again supporting our 

efforts as officers. Please know that I am here if you have any questions, concerns, comments, or needs; I am 

always happy to help. I, like so many of you, look forward to Supreme Session with great anticipation!  
 
With Much Nile Love, 
 
Jennifer Nance 
Princess Royal 
812-449-2405 
jennifernance01@hotmail.com 

 
 

                    Princess Princess Princess Princess RoyalRoyalRoyalRoyal, , , ,     
                                                        Jennifer NanceJennifer NanceJennifer NanceJennifer Nance    
 

My theme for this year is:  “Brighten the world with your smile.” 

 

My motto is:  “No act of kindness is ever wasted.” 

 

My scripture is:  “And above all these put on love, which binds everything together in perfect 

harmony.”  Colossians 3:14 (ESV) 

 

Please remember that Isis Temple needs the support of each and every member.  I hope to see many 

of you at Stated Session, social events and fundraisers.  I am an email or phone call away for anyone 

who has comments, suggestions, and/or questions. 

 

Kindness is more than deeds.  It is an attitude, an expression, a look, a touch.  It is anything that lifts 

another person.  Plato Quotes 

 

 

Nile love, 

Tina Dobbs, Queen 

Isis Temple No. 41 

(812) 589-7788 

Tdobbs.nile@gmail.com 
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On August 3

rd
, 2013, I attended a Nile brunch at The Red Fez with my mom and Barb Sinnett. At that brunch I met a large group of 

women who would soon become friends, pals and family. I entered my first Ceremonial September 3, 2013. I wasn't sure what I had 
gotten myself into. I was welcomed by everyone. Marian was Queen and had such a warm loving spirit. I watched all of the units 
perform and was peer pressured by each to join. I quickly found out that the Egyptian Band is the group that gets in trouble the most. I 
knew at that moment which unit was right for me. I worked at the Band Box frying tenderloins at the Fall Festival. I had hopes that I 
would be accepted into the Egyptian Band. I received word via letter that I had been accepted into the band and I was excited! Shirley 
Sheets asked if I would play the horn. I didn't have a lot of hope for myself when it came to playing the difficult instrument. However, I 
played and practiced till my poor dogs were going crazy. I can now play the horn, kinda.... 
I was asked by Queen Jan if I would be Princess Zenobia. I nervously accepted and thought about the scary memory work ahead of 
me. It took my boyfriend Noble Samuel Wilder nearly an entire year to learn that I wasn't called Princess Zenaphobic. I received my 
first ritual and began learning my memory work. I think my shower and car were tired of hearing me rehearse. I then became the chair 
of the reception committee and enjoyed coming up with ideas for the receptions. I was approached by Tina to become the next 
Princess Badoura. I was so excited to accept this nomination. I am very nervous about the adventure I am getting ready to take. I will 
be ready to take positive feedback and guidance. I want to thank all of you for your support, kindness, and love. I will try my hardest to 
keep up the hard work and dedication.  

 "We live by faith, not by sight.” 
  2 Corinthians 5:7 
  
Love Always,  
Pr. Badoura, Robbi Redman  812-774-5405 

 

 Princess Badoura, 
                    Robbi Redman 

    

        Princess Princess Princess Princess TirzahTirzahTirzahTirzah, , , ,         
                                                        KrKrKrKrista ista ista ista WilliamsWilliamsWilliamsWilliams    
 
 
 
Dear Ladies, 
 
Thank you for giving me the opportunity to continue to serve you. I'm excited about this coming 
year as Princess Tirzah, and I look forward to my new responsibility over donations for the Shriners 
Hospitals. Please continue bringing your Campbell's Soup labels, aluminum can tabs and Box Tops 
for Education to Stated Sessions. You can also contact me if you are unable to attend Session but 
have items to donate. In the coming months I'll have more information for you about the greatest 
needs of our closest hospitals. I'm also looking forward to working more closely with our sewing 
group this year. The hours of work you ladies put in are so greatly appreciated. Here's to a fun-filled 
and successful year for all of us! 
 
Nile love & pixie dust, 
Krista Williams, Pr. Tirzah 
812-484-8860 
krwilliams53@gmail.com 
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                                 Princeton Nile Club                                
    
Meeting:                    R’Zs Restaurant in Ft. Branch, IN.  

                        At Noon 
         
2015 Meetings:        April 14th – June 23rd – September 8th – December 8th 
 
Carpooling available, contact Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance 812-449-2405 
 
President: Nancy Clem 812-385-4282 
 

 
Note from Pr. Chaplain, 

Sharon Harbison 

 

 
I want to say thank you for all the support and trust in me and all your love for another year as 

your Temple Chaplain.   

 

A NEW BEGINNING; Now is the time for a new beginning.  Ridding our selves of all doubts and fears. 

Time to move on with faith and courage, time to let go of all grieving and tears...  We seek new paths 

with great joy and daring talents and gifts we are sure to find. We will help others who need compassion. 

Negative thoughts are now all left behind. God is our refuge, the spirit will lead us and every stress will 

now disappear. God’s holy word does make everything clear, now is the time for a new beginning, 

knowing through faith all things we can do. No longer burdened with pain and sorrow, Jesus, our Savior, 

has made all things new. My phone # is 812-518-4175, email is sharonharbison1948@yahoo.com   

 

Please if you need me or if you know of someone sick or in distress please let me know.  

Thank you, God bless    

Sharon Harbison   

812-518-4175 

 

 

 

Nile 101 Next Meeting:   

Watch for upcoming news about our Nile 101 classes. 
 
In the meantime if you have any questions about Nile, protocol, or just a question in 
general, you can contact Queen Tina at 812-589-7788. Or you can email it to 
no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
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April 2015 
 04/01/15 6:30 pm  Officer Practice for Stated Session (Hadi) 
 04/06/15 7:00 pm  Stated Session (Hadi) 
 04/11/15 9am-8pm  Eggcellent Crop Scrapbooking event 
      Bethel UCC Fundraiser (Volunteers needed) 
 04/14/15 12:30 pm  Princeton Nile Club   
      Meet at Holiday Inn Hwy 41 at 11:45 am;  
      12:00pm Lunch; 12:30pm Meeting 
      R’Z, 104 N Main Street, Fort Branch  IN 
      To carpool contact Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance 
      at 812-449-2405 
 04/15/15 6:30 pm  Nile 101/Social Event  TBD 

 
May 2015 
 05/04/15 7:00 pm   Stated Session (Hadi) 
 05/16/15 2:00 pm  Membership Tea (Hadi) TBD 
 05/20/15 6:30 pm  Nile 101/Social Event TBD 

 
June 2015 
 06/10-14/15    Supreme Session (Albuquerque, NM) 
 06/23/15 12:30 pm  Princeton Nile Club   
      Meet at Holiday Inn Hwy 41 at 11:45 am;  
      12:00pm Lunch; 12:30pm Meeting 
      R’Z, 104 N Main Street, Fort Branch  IN 
      to carpool contact Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance 
      at 812-449-2405 

July 2015 
 07/11/15 2:00 pm  Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi)  
 07/16/15 2pm-6pm  Nile Summer Card Party 

Hosted by Patrol (Hadi) 
 07/20-25/15    Vanderburgh County 4H Fair Fundraiser 
      (Volunteers needed) 
 07/29/15 6:00 pm  Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi)  

August 2015  

 08/05/15 6:00 pm   Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi) 
 08/12/15 5:30 pm – 6:30 pm  Unit Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi) 
   7:00 pm  Officer Practice for Ceremonial (Hadi) 
 08/19/15 6:30 pm  Ceremonial (Hadi) 

 
 

Isis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile CalendarIsis Temple No. 41 Daughters of the Nile Calendar    
2015201520152015----2016201620162016    
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  Welcome to the Isis Temple No. 41 Website! 
 
Check out our recently updated website pages at: www.isis41don.com. 

 

Information and photographs are always welcome for the website!  Please send to: silvdove@aol.com 

Susan Reynolds, webmaster 
812-453-4931 

 
 

 

Ladies: 

We could use your help! If you or someone you know would like to join us for fun and fellowship, 
we always have something that you can help with. We meet each Monday at 10:00 am and 
break for lunch around noon. 

We are so fortunate to have ladies who are so talented and willing to give of their time. Our 
sewing and quilting could not be accomplished without you! 

Just stop by when your time is convenient. We are on the 2nd floor of Hadi. 

Contact me for additional information. Also, a reminder that we several 

adorable baby quilts for sale. 

Looking forward to seeing you! 

 Pr. Donna Duncan   

 812-477-1777 

 
  

 

 

Eggcellent Crop (scrapbooking) 
April 11th, see page 11 for details 

 

 



 

  Isis Temple No. 41 Newsletter             April 2015 Page 7 of 18 

 

 2014                   Page 7 of 18 

  I 

  20  

  

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

                                                            MEMBERSHIP 

FRIENDSHIP & FUN 

The winter months seemed extra-long this year with all of the cold  

weather and snow we’ve had, forcing us to stay indoors more than  

normal. I know that you as well as I are so glad to see spring, a time for 

new beginnings. 
 

Membership has to be a priority of our temple, and all Daughters of the 

Nile temples if we are to continue, it’s what keeps the temple going. Each one of us, must talk 

to potential members and let them know what a great organization Daughters of the Nile is 

and how important it is to the Shriners Hospitals for Children. ® Understand completely that 

as a Daughter of the Nile it is your responsibility to promote our temple. When is the last 

time that you turned in a membership proposal? Do you know the requirements for 

membership?  

Do you need a proposal, you will find one below. 

Contact me at 812-867-7964, PQ Shirley Sheets. 
 
REMEMBER MEMBERSHIP BEGINS WITH ______ ____ 
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Pr. Recorder, Pr. Recorder, Pr. Recorder, Pr. Recorder, Tiffany BallTiffany BallTiffany BallTiffany Ball    

Ladies of the Household! 
Thank you so much for your trust in me to serve as your Princess Recorder. 
It is a big job and I have huge shoes to fill. I want to take this opportunity to   
thank Jerry for her good work that she did in her 6 years as Princess 
Recorder. Ladies, if you have any changes in your status (address, phone 
number, or other information) please contact me so I can keep all your 
information current.  
 
Thank you again for your trust in me and I look forward to serving you! 
New email address for Isis Temple recorder 
isisno41recorder@gmail.com 
  
    Notes of Nile Love and Friendship! 
    Tiffany Ball, PQ, Pr. Recorder 
     812-473-1424 

    

Since January 2015 we have 
lost 6 members. 

Juanita Difenbach 

Martha Carney 

Lois Bailey 

Norma Oakley 

Evelyn Cooper 

Ruth Gleisge 

 

I want to thank everyone for their support and all the help the 
last six years. I had a lot of help and made a lot of mistakes. 
I'm happy and sad for my decision to retire as Recorder. I will 
miss the interaction with all the members and Officers. I 
learned a lot about the Nile and the computer. The minutes 
weren't always great, but we had fun with them, I hope you 
did. Tiffany will be a great Recorder. She is so much smarter 
with the computer. I will still be involved in a different position 
and will be at Sessions.  
NILE LOVE, Jerry Brenner 

Are you receiving the Nile Newsletter by email? If not, 
send your email address to no.41isistemple@gmail.com 
Save postage! 
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Jr. Past Queen, Jan Akers-DuBois 

         Year- End Summary 
This journey began March 22, 2014 with an installation of Officers at the Scottish Rite Cathedral.  The 

ceremony was so beautiful, as each Past Queen, Officer and Lady of the Household participated in it.  The 
Egyptian Band, Patrol and Dancers were represented in the honor guard.  Thanks to the Units for the 
performances. 

The Installation was followed by a reception at the Scottish Rite. Thanks to the Dancers for 
decorating and serving.  It was beautiful. 

We continue tonight what we have done throughout the year: raising funds to do what we do as a 
Temple.  We worked at the 4 H fair, the Scrap booking Event, the Fall Card Party, and now, the desserts.  I 
would like to thank our Ways and Means Chair, Pr. Janis Du Bois and her committee for a job well done! 

The summer began as we flew to Omaha, Nebraska for the Supreme Temple.  The Dancers and 
Pageantry was the designated unit.  I was proud to be your Queen as they performed.  The Patrol also made 
me proud with your performance.   

We then enjoyed PQ Shirley Sheets as auctioneer for the Princeton Nile Club Auction.  They raised a 
lot of funds and Shirley wasn’t as bad as an auctioneer, either. 

The Annual Summer Card Party, a social event, was hosted by the Dancers and Pageantry Unit.  
These women did an outstanding job with door prizes and making sure people were welcomed. 

We spent the rest of our summer as Officers rehearsing and preparing for the Supreme Queen’s Visit 
on Sunday, Sept. 7, 2014.  Supreme Queen Marsha D. Sowers was very complimentary of the room 
accommodations and the number of new members we had.  She also was pleased with our Pr. Recorder’s 
books.  She told me the officers did a fantastic job. 

We celebrated Founder’s Day at the November Stated Session.  In December, we enjoyed the 
Christmas Party so beautifully hosted by the Egyptian Band.  Pr. Royal stepped in to make sure the gifts for 
the children were wrapped for the Hadi Shrine’s Christmas Party.  Several of us were there to hand these 
presents out to the children on Sunday, December 14 at the Hadi Shrine. 

In January we held our Memorial Observance.   
We held 9 Stated Sessions and 2 Ceremonials and initiated 13 new members!  At our Stated 

Sessions, we installed Unit officers, honored our Past Queens and 50 year members and held our Founder’s 
Day Program. 

I was able to get to at least a couple of the Quilters Monday gatherings.  I was welcomed to the three 
units each month for a total of 21 meetings, and made all four of the Princeton Nile Club.   

Special thanks to my Ceremonial Assistants: PQ Judy Peak, PQ Kathy Widick and PQ Tiffany Ball for 
all your help with rehearsals and preparing us for the Supreme Visit. 
I would like to thank all of you for this wonderful year!  

To the elected officers:  I have enjoyed getting to know you and serving with you. 
Pr. Tina: I know you will do amazing things next year. 
Pr. Jennifer: I know you will be busy preparing for the next year as well as being supportive this year. 
Pr. Krista: Enjoy this year. 
To the appointed officers:  You have gone the extra mile to make this Temple the best. 
To the Ladies of the Household:  Without your faithfulness and support, we could not do what we try to 
accomplish in a year.   
To the Past Queens:  Thank you for your support, your constructive criticism and your compliments when we 
did get it right. 

One special thank you goes to PQ Kathy Widick for gathering photos and preparing a memory book 
and for donating an antique, heirloom quilt to raise funds for the Daughters of the Nile Foundation. 

I have enjoyed my year.  It has been a great honor to serve you.  Thank you so much. 
Respectfully submitted and with Nile Love, 
Janice Akers-Du Bois, Queen 
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        Isis Temple Past Queens 
            Next Meeting at Hadi Red Fez dining room at 7:00 PM 

     Always the 3rd Monday of each month, except June, July & August 

     Hope to see all Past Queens at our next meeting April 20th    

 

Please contact PQ Sandy Shafer, President of the Past Queens   
Club    812-473-3744                

                                    

 

 
 

       Wilma Bickmeier 
         Queen, 1977 

             Gay Graper 
            Queen, 1978 

               Sue Layman 
               Queen, 1979 

     ISIS TEMPLE PAST QUEENS 
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Memory Rendezvous 
 

Memory builds a little pathway that goes winding through my heart. It’s a lovely, 

quiet gentle trail, from other things apart. I only meet when traveling there, the 

folks that I like best. For this road I call REMEBRANCE is hidden from the rest. 

But I always hope to find you in my MEMORY RENDEZVOUS, for I keep this little 

secret place, to meet folks like YOU. 
 

Helen Steiner Rice 
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2015 Isis Temple Committees  

 
 

Sickness & Distress Bylaws  

Pr. Chaplain,Sharon Harbison(CH) (812) 518-4175 Margaret Coomer, PQ (CH) (812) 423-3290 

Shirley Sheets, PQ (812) 867-7964 Karla Goff, PQ (812) 401-6455 

Tiffany Ball, PQ (812) 473-1424 Linda Trible, PQ (812) 205-7143 

Judy Peak, PQ (812) 473-5927 Tiffany Ball, PQ (812) 473-1424 

Jinny Parsons (812) 457-7457  

Charitable Giving  

Jerry Brenner (812) 479-3556 

Membership   

Shirley Sheets, PQ (CH) (812) 867-7964 Quilting  

Nancy Markham, PQ (Co-CH) (812) 909-2090 Donna Duncan (CH) (812) 477-1777 

Tiffany Ball, PQ (812) 473-1424 Judy Peak, PQ (Co-CH) (812) 473-5927 

Jennifer Nance (812) 449-2405  

Krista Williams (812) 484-8860 Historian & Photography  

Robbi Redman (812) 774-5405 Kathy Widick, PQ-Historian (812) 473-0462 

Jennifer Kincaid-Holmes (270) 893-1060 Jerry Brenner-Photography (812) 479-3556 

Jan Akers-Du Bois, JPQ (812) 985-3458  

Nancy Clem (812) 385-4282 Candidate Hosting  

Sylvia Pharris (812) 782-4228 Terry Schiele, PQ (812) 401-9744 

Millie Rumble (812) 779-6591 Judy Peak, PQ (812) 473-5927 

Kathy Rosa (812) 499-9637 Marian Trapp, PQ (812) 453-2487 

  
 

Supreme Queen Visitation Budget & Finance  

Linda Trible, PQ (CH) (812) 423-3290 Marian Trapp, PQ (CH) (812) 453-2487 

Jennifer Nance (Co-CH) (812) 449-2405 Jan Akers-Dubois, JPQ (812) 985-3458 

Krista Williams (812) 484-8860 Nancy Clem (812) 385-4282 

Robbi Redman (812) 774-5405 
 

 

  
Receptions  

Ways & Means Sharon Harbison (CH) (812) 518-4175 

Sandy Shafer, PQ (Co-CH) (Casino Night CH) (812) 473-3744 Jinny Parsons (Co-CH) (812) 457-7457 

Penny Eades, PQ (Co-CH) (812) 760-4575 Decorations-Sandy Goodman (812) 867-2764 

Karla Goff, PQ (4H CH, Butterbraids) (812) 401-6455  

Jan Akers-Du Bois, JPQ (812) 985-3458  

Jennifer Nance  (812) 449-2405 Financial Review  

Krista Williams (812) 484-8860 Penny Eades, PQ (CH) (812) 476-6335 

Robbi Redman (812) 774-5405 Jennifer Emsweller, PQ (812) 985-0149 

Jean Rickard, PQ (Fall Card Party CH, Sheets) (812) 853-2576 Karla Goff, PQ (812) 401-6455 

Brandi Rickard-Curry (Items) (812) 760-7770 Linda Trible, PQ (812) 205-7143 

Sharon Harbison (812) 518-4175 
 

 

Publicity and Marketing  

Newsletter & Roster  

Nancy Markham, PQ (CH)-Newsletter (812) 909-2090  

Krista Williams (812) 484-8860  

Tiffany Ball, PQ-Roster (812) 473-1424 Nile 101/Social Events  

Sandy Shafer, PQ - Advisor (812) 473-3744 

Communications Jennifer Nance (812) 449-2405 

Linda Trible, PQ - Advisor (812) 205-7143 Krista Williams (812) 484-8860 
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Sue Reynolds - Advisor (Prev Website) (812) 453-4931 Robbi Redman (812) 774-5405 

Krista Williams - Website (812) 484-8860 Casey Wonders (812) 454-4676 

Penny Eades, PQ (812) 476-6335 Cheryl Ray (812) 454-5748 

Nance Markham, PQ - Facebook (812) 909-2090  

Nancy Markham, PQ - Email (812) 909-2090  

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Communications 

 

Nile 101/Social Events 

 

2015 Isis Temple Committees Continued 

 

Past Supreme Queens and elected officials at Past Supreme Queens and elected officials at Past Supreme Queens and elected officials at Past Supreme Queens and elected officials at midmidmidmid----winterwinterwinterwinter    in Atlantin Atlantin Atlantin Atlantaaaa    
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Isis Temple 2015-2016 Officers 
                                TitleTitleTitleTitle    NameNameNameName    AddressAddressAddressAddress    PhonePhonePhonePhone    EEEE----mailmailmailmail    

                                                                

Queen Tina Dobbs 1516 Brixton Rd Evansville IN 47710 (812) 589-7788 Tdobbs.nile@gmail.com  

Jr. Past Queen Jan Akers-DuBois, JPQ 4841 S Bohleber Rd Evansville IN 47712 (812) 568-6467 jyakers@aol.com  

           Pr. Royal Jennifer Nance 2500 Harmony Way Evansville IN 47720     (812) 449-2405 jennifernance01@hotmail.com 

Pr. Tirzah Krista Williams 1781 S. Walnut Lane Evansville IN 47714 (812) 484-8860 krwilliams53@gmail.com  

Pr. Badoura Robbi Redman 5709 N. Kerth Avenue Evansville IN 47711 (812) 774-5405 robbiredman@yahoo.com  

Pr. Recorder Tiffany Ball, PQ 2214 E. Powell Evansville IN 47714 (812) 431-4909 isisno41recorder@gmail.com  

Pr. Banker Kathy Widick, PQ 7001 Old Boonville Hwy Evansville IN 47715 (812) 473-0462 kawidick@aol.com  

Pr. Marshal Casey Wonders 3340 Glen Cove Evansville IN 47725 (812) 454-4676 cjwonders85@gmail.com  

Pr. Chaplain Sharon Harbison 8957 Anderia Ct Newburgh IN 47630 (812) 518-4175 harbison.sharon@yahoo.com  

Lady of the Keys Jennifer Kincaid-Holmes 39 Boyd Jackson Road Sebree KY 42455 (270) 893-1060 jennifer.kincaid1975@gmail.com 

Lady of the Gates Denise Brenner 7142 E. 550 S. Francisco IN 47649 (812) 664-4519 brennerdenise@yahoo.com  

Pr. Nydia Elsie Ervin 6811 Greendale Drive Evansville IN 47711 (812) 867-5394 ervinej@aol.com  

Pr. Zulieka Kara May 4201 Claremont Avenue Evansville IN 47712 (812) 760-7675 karafoley45@gmail.com  

Pr. Zenobia Cheryl Ray 1235 Churchhill Road Evansville IN 47725 (812) 454-5748 cdray62@yahoo.com  

Pr. Zora Brandi Richard-Curry 19 Vann Avenue Evansville IN 47714 (812) 746-5970 brickard001@gmail.com  

Pr. Zuliema Sandy Goodman 4545 Baywood Court Evansville IN 47725 (812) 867-2764 bttrflyluv6504@wowway.com  

Pr. Musician Jane Harmon 7605 Bellemeade Av Evansville IN 47715 (812) 455-5758 jeffharmonjazz@gmail.com  

Attendant Janie Buttrum 8637 Copperfield Dr Evansville IN 47711 (812) 401-0056 pjbuttrum@hotmail.com  

Attendant Barbara Sinnett 5324 N Fares Avenue Evansville IN 47711 (812) 401-8428 bsinnett53@gmail.com  

Slave Girl Millie Rumble 2309 Taylor Avenue Princeton IN 47670 (812) 779-6591 blackwidow@twc.com  

Slave Girl Sylvia Pharris 2090 N. 550 E. Francisco IN 47649 (812) 782-4228 sdp450@gmail.com  

Ceremonial Asst. Margaret Coomer, PQ 48 A Spring Garden Road Henderson KY 42420 (812) 449-2374  mcoomer@TWC.com 

Ceremonial Asst. Sue Layman, PSQ 1051 S. Kelsey Avenue Evansville IN 47714 (812) 449-8856 salayman@twc.com  
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        Isis TempleIsis TempleIsis TempleIsis Temple    Installing Installing Installing Installing OfficersOfficersOfficersOfficers                                                        Isis Temple Past QueensIsis Temple Past QueensIsis Temple Past QueensIsis Temple Past Queens    

 
 

 
Isis Temple 2015 Officer InstallationIsis Temple 2015 Officer InstallationIsis Temple 2015 Officer InstallationIsis Temple 2015 Officer Installation    

Isis Temple 2015 OfficersIsis Temple 2015 OfficersIsis Temple 2015 OfficersIsis Temple 2015 Officers    Queen Tina Dobbs, Queen Tina Dobbs, Queen Tina Dobbs, Queen Tina Dobbs, PPPPr. Rr. Rr. Rr. Royal Jennifer oyal Jennifer oyal Jennifer oyal Jennifer 

Nance, Pr. TirzahNance, Pr. TirzahNance, Pr. TirzahNance, Pr. Tirzah    Krista Williams and Pr. Krista Williams and Pr. Krista Williams and Pr. Krista Williams and Pr. 

Badoura RBadoura RBadoura RBadoura Robbi Redmanobbi Redmanobbi Redmanobbi Redman    
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Isis Temple Patrol  

Greetings! 

The new 2015 officers for the Isis Temple Patrol are as follows:  

 President:   Charlotta Smith 

 Vice President:  Casey Wonders 

 Secretary:   Sue Layman, PSQ 

 Treasurer:   Karla Goff, PQ 

We are excited to be the designated unit to travel to Albuquerque, NM for Supreme Session with Queen 

Tina in June. We have 15 of our members going this year. 

We offer an invitation to anyone interested in the Patrol to visit a meeting on the 2
nd

 Monday at 7:00 pm on 

the second floor of Hadi. Contact me at 812-205-8552 or 812-401-6455. 

PQ Karla Goff, Captain 

 

 

I would like to congratulate our new sisters! Our group has plenty of room to grow.  
At the moment we currently have a total of 6 active dancers. Our meetings are currently 
held at the Shrine on the second floor on the second Tuesday of the month at 6:00pm. 
We would like to invite anyone that would like to check our group out to attend a 
meeting. You may attend up to three meetings before deciding if you would like to join 
the group. Our group performs at ceremonials, special events and at Supreme Sessions 
every three years. All of our meetings will not be a business type. There will be practices 
held before performances. We are also planning on some type of get together 
throughout the year to get to know one and another better. Our current officers are  
as follows: Sharon Harbison President, Judy Peak Vice President, Kathy Widick 
Secretary and Carolyn Gallagher Treasurer.  
 
We currently have Daughters of the Nile jewelry for sale. Please come by our table at  
meetings or special events at the Shrine and check it out. Our jewelry has been marked down. This would make the perfect gift for you 
special person in your life. 
If you have any questions about our group, please don’t hesitate to contact me at (812)457-7457 or an officer listed above in this article. 
 
Nile Love, 
Jinny Parsons, Director of Dancers & Pageantry 812-457-7457 
President, Sharon Harbison 812-518-4175 
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Nile Egyptian Band                             
 

Sending a tune to all! 
 
What an honor for our own Tina Dobbs to be crowned 

as Isis Temple Queen for this year. We are so fortunate 

to have so many talented ladies in Daughters of the Nile. 

 

Want to join a unit? Check us out, we are in need of members; contact us if you have 

any interest in the band.  

 

President: Nancy Clem,  812-385-4282 

Director: Shirley Sheets, PQ  812-867-7964 
 

Patrol – 2
nd 

Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Captain: PQ Karla Goff             

(812) 401-6455 

 

Dancers 2
nd

 Tuesday 6:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

President: Sharon Harbison  
(812) 518-4175 
 

Band – 4
th
 Monday – 7:00 PM 

Except June, July, August & 

December 

Director:  PQ Shirley Sheets             

(812) 867-7964 

 

                                                   UNITS INFORMATION 
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Isis Temple No. 41 
Pr. Recorder Tiffany Ball, PQ 

2214 E. Powell 
        Evansville, IN  47714 
isisno41recorder@gmail.com 

PHONE: 
(812)  473-1424 

 
 
 
 
 

We’re on the Web! 

Check us out: 

www.isis41don.com 
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